
 
 
Federal Communications Commission                                                    Date: 2021-01-04 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
Attention: Application Examiner/ Review Engineer 
Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 
Reference: FCC ID: 2AHDGPW00U 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, Sierra Wireless Inc. hereby authorize Getac Technology Corporation to market our 
product (2AHDGPW00U) under the new identification QAM021. This authorization 
request applies for the change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the 
FCC rules. The equipment is electrically identical the only change being the labels on 
the device. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
changed equipment. 
 
The original identification is FCC ID: 2AHDGPW00U 
The original granted date is:  06/27/2019 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Chad Huang / Technical Supervisor 
AVer Information Inc. 
Phone: +886-2-2269-8535 ext. 8173 
E-Mail: Chad.Huang@aver.com 
 


